
 
 

Fort Wayne City Utilities Engineering 
200 E. Berry Street, Suite 250 

Fort Wayne, Indiana  46802 
December 6, 2019 

 

 

Dear Resident or Property Owner: 

 

Fort Wayne City Utilities has completed the design for a stormwater improvement project along 

the East Maple Grove Avenue corridor.  The purpose of this project is to improve drainage along 

the corridor and prevent flooding.  

 

City Utilities engineering staff and the project construction team, API Construction Corporation, 

would like to meet with you to remind you of the plans for the project and answer questions you 

may have regarding the construction process.  The project scope consists of installation of a 48” 

storm sewer between Hessen Cassel Road and the natural drain behind the homes on the south 

side of East Maple Grove Avenue. Additional inlets and a grading for a new 15” storm system for 

the east end of East Maple Grove are also part of this project.  The project will begin in the 

Winter of 2020 and end in the Summer of 2020. 

  

We hope you will join us to learn more about the project and meet the contractor: 

 

Tuesday, December 17, 2019 at 6:00 PM  
Hessen Cassel Branch Library  

3030 E. Paulding Road, Fort Wayne, Indiana 

 

The library is accessible for persons with disabilities.  If you need other accommodations such as 

a language or sign language translator, please contact me at least 48-hours prior to the meeting at 

the phone number or email address below. 

 

If you have questions between now and the meeting, or if you cannot attend the meeting but 

would like to discuss the project, please feel free to contact me at 260-427-5576 or at 

Nicholas.Rupley@cityoffortwayne.org.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nick Rupley 
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